
Effective Monday, June 8th:
Ames and Fort Dodge IOP (Intensive Outpatient) substance use treatment
services will return to in-person services
Webster City, Humboldt, & Rockwell City will re-open for in-person services

Effective Monday, June 15th:
Ames, Fort Dodge, & Boone will re-open for in-person services (EOP substance
use treatment & mental health therapy)

Effective Monday, June 22nd:
Ames, Boone, & Fort Dodge psychiatry services will re-open for services at the
office
Clarion will re-open for in-person services.

866-801-0085
information@cfrhelps.org

www.cfrhelps.org

Update (6/12/20):
Outpatient Treatment Services

Community & Family Resources continues to respond to the evolving COVID-19
pandemic, CDC recommendations, and state guidance. Enhanced safety and sanitation
precautions will remain in place at all CFR locations:

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you would like to discuss continuing 
your services via telehealth, please contact us. 
 

Your Life Iowa 24/7 Support: Phone # 855-581-8111, Text # 855-895-8398, YourLifeIowa.org  

All staff, clients, & visitors are asked to stay
home if they have a fever, COVID-19
symptoms, or have been exposed to
someone who has tested positive for
COVID-19
Face coverings are required at all offices
(masks are available on site if needed)
Daily temperature screenings

Frequent hand washing
Regularly sanitizing office spaces multiple
time each day
Staggered appointment times to reduce
traffic
Re-arranged office spaces and limited group
sizes to facilitate social distancing

 

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue
to monitor and adapt to the COVID-19 pandemic. The safety 
of our clients and staff remains our highest priority.

http://www.cfrhelps.org/
http://yourlifeiowa.org/

